
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
1st March 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It was lovely to see so many parents of children in Class 3 join us for the guided reading session on 
Wednesday. We trust you found it informative and useful. 
 
We are looking forward to Book Week next week incorporating World Book Day. Please keep the separate 
letter regarding Book Week handy so you know what is happening on each day. I have posted it on Classdojo if 
you can’t find your copy. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that there is enough commitment to fund the Class 4 Trip to the Black Country 
Museum and the trip is now being booked and planned. Thank you. 
 
Year 6 children should have received their High School allocation today. I trust that you have all got the school 
you requested. However, if you are disappointed there are some things you can do now to try to secure a 
place. Firstly, ask to be put on the waiting list and secondly ask the school about how to appeal your place at 
the school that you wish to go to. I can provide further generic details if you need. Please just pop in and see 
me. 
 
We have places in most year groups. If you know of people who are moving into the area or who wish to 
change their child’s school please encourage them to come and look around. 
 
Reminder – Class 3 Swimming money for this half term is due. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 

Provisional Dates 
18-19/03/24 Bikeability Yr 6 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 

2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Spring  
Start 8th January 2024 
Half Term – 17th -25th February 
Last Day 22nd March 

Summer 
Start 8th April 2024 
Half Term 25th May – 2nd June 
Last Day 9th July 2024 

 
 



Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2024: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
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the school that you wish to go to. I can provide further generic details if you need. Please just pop in and see 
me. 
 
We have places in most year groups. If you know of people who are moving into the area or who wish to 
change their child’s school please encourage them to come and look around. 
 
Reminder – Class 3 Swimming money for this half term is due. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 

Provisional Dates 
18-19/03/24 Bikeability Yr 6 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 

2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
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Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
1st March 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It was lovely to see so many parents of children in Class 3 join us for the guided reading session on 
Wednesday. We trust you found it informative and useful. 
 
We are looking forward to Book Week next week incorporating World Book Day. Please keep the separate 
letter regarding Book Week handy so you know what is happening on each day. I have posted it on Classdojo if 
you can’t find your copy. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that there is enough commitment to fund the Class 4 Trip to the Black Country 
Museum and the trip is now being booked and planned. Thank you. 
 
Year 6 children should have received their High School allocation today. I trust that you have all got the school 
you requested. However, if you are disappointed there are some things you can do now to try to secure a 
place. Firstly, ask to be put on the waiting list and secondly ask the school about how to appeal your place at 
the school that you wish to go to. I can provide further generic details if you need. Please just pop in and see 
me. 
 
We have places in most year groups. If you know of people who are moving into the area or who wish to 
change their child’s school please encourage them to come and look around. 
 
Reminder – Class 3 Swimming money for this half term is due. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 

Provisional Dates 
18-19/03/24 Bikeability Yr 6 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 

2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
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